

Office of the Superintendent

Roland Hernandez, Ph.D. Superintendent of Schools

P.O. Box 110 • 801 Leopard Street Corpus Christi, Texas 78403-0110 Office: 361/695-7405 • Fax: 361/886-9109 Website: www.ccisd.us

October 11, 2024

Mayor Paulette Guajardo City Manager Peter Zanoni City Council

Dear Mayor Guajardo:

Please accept this letter of support for the honorary naming of the section of Cimarron from Yorktown to Saratoga. The honorary name being Veterans Memorial Parkway, to honor Veterans Memorial High School. This year marks the 10th Anniversary of VMHS.

The CCISD Board unanimously approved the request.

Please let me know if there is any additional information needed by calling 361-695-7405

Sincerely,

Roland Hernandez, Ph.D. Superintendent of Schools

Corpus Christi Independent School District.